DIU-212 Obsolescence Notice

A component of the Coda Octopus Underwater Inspection System (UIS) is the Data Integration Unit - the DIU
212.

The DIU 212 is over 15 years old and some of the key components of this sub-system are obsolete.

This means that it is no longer serviceable. Furthermore, the top end Underwater Survey Explorer
software which you use with the UIS is now on Version 8.9 and your software is Version 5.

This means that your Version 5 cannot be used on the replacement product for the Data Integration Unit.

We therefore serve notice that the DIU-212 is no longer supported and that the replacement unit is the
Coda Octopus 3D Connect. If you are running versions 5 to 7 USE software, you will also need to
upgrade your software to the latest USE Version 8.9 or later.

Further details of the 3D Connect product are available at our website:
https://www.codaoctopus.com/products/3d/3d-connect

For further information on upgrading your DIU-212 product, please contact sales@codaoctopus.com
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